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Week of November 6, 2023 – Honor Veterans 

 
 
WSBA 2023 Annual Conference – Final Push 
 
The WSBA conference site has been updated with information about speakers, sponsors, and the agenda. 
WSBA is excited to add another session to our pre-conference lineup on November 15th: The Promise and 
Peril of AI in Education. This is in addition to the two original options. Please review this flyer and sign up for a 
pre-session when you register for the conference. If you have already registered and want to change your pre-
session selection, please email Julie to update your registration. We look forward to seeing everyone next 
week. 
 
Wyoming Educational Trade Fair 
 
Please note that the conference bags will have materials for the Wyoming Educational Fair inside so please 
take a look and bring the information with you to the exhibits on Wednesday afternoon at 4:00 p.m. Lots of 
great prizes to be given away. 
 
Superintendent to Retire 
 
Kelly McGovern, Superintendent of Schools for Sweetwater County School District No. 1 (Rock Springs) 
will retire on July 1, 2024. She has led the school district for the past 10 years. She has been an educator for 
33 years as a teacher, elementary principal, district curriculum and assessment specialist, human resources 
director and Assistant Superintendent.  
 
Legislative Meetings 
 
Joint Education Committee: Meeting Materials, November14-15, 2023.  
 
Wyoming Cost of Living Index 
 
The State of Wyoming Economic Analysis Division has completed the Second Quarter of 2023 (2Q23) 
Wyoming Cost of Living Index (WCLI). The Division produces the WCLI twice-a-year, for the 2nd and 4th 
quarter. 

https://sites.google.com/wsba-wy.org/2023-wsba-conference/home
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WLdQQ5_L_6xusRF0r2c-JCjd2EqCEjFx/view
mailto:julie@wsba-wy.org
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vd3lvbGVnLmdvdi9DYWxlbmRhci8yMDIzMTEwMS9NZWV0aW5nP3R5cGU9Y29tbWl0dGVlJmlkPTEzNzY3IiwiYnVsbGV0aW5faWQiOiIyMDIzMTAzMS44NDkyMjUyMSJ9.fo00g_CpHLUEIXilAwywE9v3tUJ-DCw8kYyaBkaLKG0/s/172358352/br/229604271019-l
http://eadiv.state.wy.us/wcli/NewsRelease-2Q23.pdf
https://ignitewy.org/


September MACRO Report 
 
The September 2023 issue of the Wyoming MACRO Report is available at the State of Wyoming's Economic 
Analysis Division website http://eadiv.state.wy.us/. The MACRO Report is a quarterly publication that consists 
of charts focusing on employment, energy, state revenues, and other indicators providing an overview of 
Wyoming's economy. 
 
Call for Student Groups at COSSBA Annual Conference 
 
COSSBA is looking for student groups to perform at the 2024 Annual Conference in Dallas, Texas. COSSBA 
will embrace all categories of the performing arts with open arms! Whether you are into dancing, music, acting, 
or singing, you are more than welcome to participate and showcase your incredible talent! Submit application 
here. 
 
2023-2024 Teacher Salary Settlements 
 
The 2023-2024 Teacher Salary Settlements for Wyoming school districts has been posted on the WSBA 
website. This information can be updated at any time. Please contact WSBA with updates. Thank you. 
 
News Articles 
 
Does your district have news of statewide interest? If so, please email your news articles to wsba@wsba-
wy.org. The articles will be included in the next weekly WSBA Memo.  
 
WSBA Partners 
 
Arthur J. Gallagher & Company – www.ajg.com, BoardDocs – www.boarddocs.com, Long Building 
Technologies – www.long.com, PFM Asset Management LLC – www.pfmam.com, Pine Cove Consulting – 
www.pinecc.com, Software Unlimited, Inc. – www.su-inc.com 

 
 
 

WSBA Contact Information 
 

Boyd Brown, Director of Member Engagement – boydbrown82@gmail.com  
Ken Decaria, Director of Government Relations – ken@wsba-wy.org 
 Sheila Ducello, Financial Programs Specialist – sheila@wsba-wy.org  

Brian Farmer, Executive Director – bfarmer.wy@gmail.com  
Jona Fletcher, Accounting Associate – jona@wsba-wy.org  

Rod Kessler, Director of Leadership Training – rod@wsba-wy.org  
Charis Kipper, Office/Business Manager – charis@wsba-wy.org  

Julie Kocourek, Director of Member Services – julie@wsba-wy.org 
Terry Sterling, Director of Financial Services – terry@wsba-wy.org  

 
 

WSBA Directory 
Members, Superintendents, Attorneys, Business Managers 

 
 

Website 
Facebook 

 
 
 

You are receiving the School Board Memo as an informational service of the Wyoming School Boards Association. If you would like to have your email 
address taken off the automatic mailer, please send an email to wsba@wsba-wy.org  indicating that you no longer want to receive the Memo. Thank 

you!  
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